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Dear Dilesh Khandhia  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 32040 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Pharmacist employed by KMPT  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
For your organisation please provide the following details around the number of pharmacists employed, their 

ethnicity and grading as per employment on 30.4.2022.  

  

Pharmacist 
Band   

White (ethnicity) 
pharmacists in post 
(WTE*)  

Other (ethnicity) 
pharmacists in post 
(WTE*)  

Vacant posts 
(WTE*)  

Total 
pharmacist 
staff base – 
Including 
vacancies 
(WTE*)  

Band 5   7.90  0  3.2  7.90 

Band 6  Fewer than 5  Fewer than 5  -2  Fewer than 5 

Band 7   Fewer than 5 Fewer than 5  2  5.99 

Band 8A   Fewer than 5  Fewer than 5  -1.14  6.19 

Band 8B   0  0  0 0  

Band 8C   0  Fewer than 5  0 Fewer than 5 

Band 8D   0 0   0 0  

Band 9   Fewer than 5  Fewer than 5  -0.47  1.27 

Very Senior 
Manager  

 0 0   0 0  

          

Grand Total 
(WTE*)  

 15.97  8.58  -1.6  25.34 

          

Insert Address 

Information Governance Department 
St Michaels House 

St Michaels Road 
Sittingbourne 

Kent 
ME10 3DW 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.ig@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 

 

*WTE – Whole time equivalent  

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 


